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Notice for Interstate and Oversee Attendees of Dogs Victoria Events

With borders reopening | am writing to advise our interstate and overseas friends looking to attend Dogs
Victoria events that today the Victorian Government announced changes to mask rules effective from
11.59pm on Friday 25 February 2022 as per the following link:
https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/safe-and-sensible-return-office-mask-rules-ease

The public health recommendation for Victorians to work or study from home will be removed while masks
will no longer be needed in most indoor settings.

Masks will only be required indoors in the following circumstances unless an exemption applies:

On public transport, in taxis and rideshare, on planes and indoors at an airport

When working or visiting hospitals and in indoor areas at care facilities

Workers in hospitality, retail and the court system

Workers at justice and correctional facilities

Students in years three and above at primary school and workers at early childhood centres and
primary schools (masks can be removed in secondary school)

Employees working indoors at an event with more than 30,000 people attending

¢ |n special circumstances such as if you have Covid or are a close contact and you’re leaving home

Masks are recommended for other workers serving or facing members of the public. For example, if you
are at reception, meeting guests or serving customers.

A summary of current requirements across Victoria for Dogs Victoria events and venues are:

¢ Mandatory QR code check-in at the entrance of events and venues using the Services Victoria App
https://service.vic.gov.au/check-in/ (gate marshals can assist with check-in if required)

e Mandatory proof of approved vaccination status for all attendees 18 years and over or, a valid
medical exemption

Please ensure you are prepared when attending Dogs Victoria events as failure to be able to check-in or
show proof of an approved vaccination status will lead to refusal of entry as per Dogs Victoria Regulations
PART 3 — REGULATIONS — GENERAL 3.5 FIXTURES 3.5.13 Entry Requirements found here .

Dogs Victoria looks forward to hosting our interstate and overseas friends at our events.

Let’s get out there and enjoy 2022.
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